
June 3, 2014 

Via Email and U.S. Mail 
Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: DT 11-061 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On behalf of CTC Communications Corp., Lightship Telecom LLC, Choice One of 
New Hampshire Inc., Conversent Communications of New Hampshire LLC, all d/b/a 
Earth link Business; Freedom Ring Communications LLC d/b/a BayRing Communications; 
Biddeford Internet Corporation, d/b/a/ Great Works Internet; CRC Communications LLC 
d/b/a/ OTT Communications; National Mobile Communications Corporation d/b/a 
Sovernet Communications, Comcast Phone of New Hampshire, LLC and Northern New 
England Telephone Operations LLC d/b/a FairPoint Communications-NNE ("the Parties"), 
I respectfully request that the Commission postpone the hearing in this matter currently 
scheduled for June 6, 2014. The Parties anticipate submitting a stipulation which may 
obviate the need for a hearing. 

Sincerely, 

~4 
Trina M. Bragdon 

cc: Kate Bailey 
Electronic Service List (via email) 


